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TRAFFIC HOMICIDE  

 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic homicide that 
occurred on Monday, February 9th at approximately 6:35 P.M. The crash occurred 
south of the intersection of Northwest 31st Avenue and Prospect Road in the City 
of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Investigators have learned that as a white 2015 Chevy Impala was traveling 
southbound on Northwest 31st Avenue a pedestrian was crossing the street from 
west to east.   As a result, the pedestrian was struck by the vehicle and thrown to 
the ground.   
 

The driver has been identified as Roddrick Lee Jr., B/M, 11/13/90, a resident of the 
City of Lauderdale Lakes.  Lee was taken into custody for an unrelated active 
warrant.   
 

The pedestrian received life threatening injuries and was pronounced deceased at 
the scene. 
 

The pedestrian has been identified as Andre Calix, B/M, 10/17/50, a resident of 
the City of Ft. Lauderdale 
 

This is an active and on-going investigation. Charges are pending the outcome of 
this investigation. 
  

Anyone with information about this traffic homicide should contact Traffic Homicide 
Investigator Russell Brown at 954-828-5825. 
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